
Gregory D. Smith 

P.O. Box 752343 

Las Vegas, NV 89136 

702-608-5515 

 

 

July 11, 2017 
 

 

Rebecca Hardin          

Commission Coordinator 

Nevada Real Estate Division 

3300 West Sahara Avenue, Suite 350 

Las Vegas, Nevada  89102 

702-486-4074 - phone 

702-486-4067 – fax 

rhardin@red.nv.gov 
 

RE: NRED v Gregory D. Smith 

Case No: 2015-2785 

 

Dear Ms. Hardin, 

 

Please accept this letter as a request for a re-hearing and to be placed on the agenda 

for the August 15 & 16th, 2017 session. 

 

I’d like to plead an oral argument to consider either the lifting or reduction of my 

imposed 1 year suspension based on my existing inability to gain meaningful 

employment due to my age (59), my handicap/disability and my family (6) income 

which cannot support our current bills to the degree that we are on State Benefits & 

Assistance through The Department of Health and Human Services. 

 

I’m also pleading a reduction of fines imposed, an extended time allowed to pay and to 

be placed on a reasonable plan to pay my obligation to the Real Estate Division. It 

would be very difficult to pay such a large fine without the re-instatement of my Real 

Estate License. 

 

Until my Effective Due Date of January 19, 2018, I’d like to propose paying a 

minimum of $100 per month. 

 

Finally, I’d like the opportunity to present letters of support from North Las Vegas 

Mayor John Lee, Congressman Ruben Kihuen and others with whom I have personal 

friendships with as to reflect the integrity established in my community encompassing 

countless hours volunteering time as: 

 

tel:(702)%20486-4074
tel:(702)%20486-4067
mailto:rhardin@red.nv.gov


Board Chairman for the City of North Las Vegas Parks & Recreation which 

oversees the financial and decisions and oversight of 36 parks, including Kiel 

Ranch, Craig Ranch and Aliante Golf Course. I was re-appointed to another 2 

years, by Mayor John Lee, this past June, 2017. 

 

President of North Las Vegas Democratic Club, which I currently serve in an 

elected 2 year term. Our monthly meetings are held at the North Las Vegas Police 

Officers Association building at 3425 West Craig Road with the blessing of NLV 

Police Chief Alex Perez who donates the space at no charge. 

 

Current Member-Clark County Central Committee for State of Nevada Democratic 

Party 

 

Former North Las Vegas Traffic Committee appointee. 

 

Former President of The North Valley Dems. 

 

 

Please let me know if this is the proper way to make this request as I’m not sure. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Gregory D. Smith 

 

Enclosures as indicated 

 

Cc: Keith Kizer, Senior Deputy Attorney General 

 Real Estate Division Board Chair 

 

 

 

Please see attached Addendum for review. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

ADDENDUM 1 

Request for temporary stay of discipline  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please accept the additional request for consideration of a temporary Stay of 

Discipline until after the granted rehearing scheduled for the August 15-17, 2017  

calendar. 

 

I am scheduled to surrender my real estate license on July 25, 2017, which is 3 

weeks prior to the granted hearing and would respectfully request retaining it until 

after the scheduled rehearing.  

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Gregory D. Smith  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    


